
23 October 2013

Mrs D Bury
15 Henshall Road
Strathmore 3041

Dear Denise

Our banking records show that your most recent credit card deduction to our ParishThanks-
giving was declined on the 20th October 2013. Our Records show the following:

CARD TYPE: VisaCard
CARD NUMBER: 4940**** **** 8246
EXPIRY DATE: 11/15

Would you please review your details and advise me of any changes. Upon your advice I will
represent your transaction.

You may contact me by phone or email as above.

Thank you once again for your generosity and continued support of our Parish.

Kind Regards

Patricia McNicholl

Mrs Patricia McNicholl                                                                Parish of St Vincent de Paul
Parish Administration Officer                                                             St Vincent’s Presbytery
                                                                                                                            2 The Crossway
                                                                                                                          Strathmore  3041
                                                                                                           Telephone [03] 9379 1488
                                                                                                            Facsimile: [03] 9379 1574

Email: Strathmore@cam.org.au

To be a community celebrating Christ in Life


